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Subject: Meeting : For Profit companies using Breeze Stevens Field
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Taking out any type of additional loans for Breese Stephens Field to make improvements ifs just plain
ludicrous !!! Do you not understand that the city is facing a $27 million dollar shortfall in its budget for
next year? Concert promoters should be paying market rates to rent that venue, along with any other
city owned property like Warner park, which is being given away to them . What kind of under the table
shenanigans are going on?

Linda Warsek
1118 risse rd
madison



